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October 6th, 2020

David & Christina Kearney
46 Sherman Pines Dr
Fuquay Varina, NC 27526

Mr. & Mrs. Keamney,

www.harnett.org

Harnett County Government Complex
307 W. Cornelius Harnett Boulevard
Lillington, NC 27546

ph: 910-893-7547
fax: 910-893-9371

The septic system at 46 Sherman Pines Drive is permitted for a three-bedroom house. An addition for
a pool and office/storage building were approved for your property. Currently your system is being
used in a manner that is not approved/permitted and is currently in non-compliance.

Oliver Tolksdorf, R.E.H.S
Environmental Health Supervisor
Soil Scientist

Harnett County Department of Public Health
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